
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

25 September 2019 

Resignation of Company Secretary 
 
AusNet Services wishes to advise that Mr Richard Harris has tendered his resignation as Company 
Secretary effective 18 October 2019.  Mr Harris is leaving the Company to pursue a new career 
opportunity.   
 
Mr Paul Lynch will continue as a Company Secretary and will be the representative responsible under 
ASX Listing Rule 12.6 for communication with the ASX in relation to Listing Rule matters from 18 
October 2019.  
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